

Board of Selectmen Town of Gilmanton, New Hampshire

Meeting May 23, 2017 Gilmanton Academy 9:00 a.m.

Present: Chairman Stephen McWhinnie, Selectman Bishop, Town Administrator- Heidi Duval, and Administrative Assistant- Heather Carpenter.

This meeting was posted to notice the public about two of our three Selectman attending the Workshop for Local Officials held at the Town Tax Collector Office- 10 Bunker Hill Ave. Stratham, NH.

Adjournment time 2:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Heather Carpenter

Recording Secretary

Approved by the Board of Selectmen

Charman Stephen P. McWhinnie

Selectman Michael J. Jean

Selectman Marshall E. Bishop

{No audio recordings of this workshop}